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for us to co-
teach these  
sessions with 
Rev. Robert  
Tomaschek and 
Rev. Joe 
Duininck. We 
were blessed to 
have all of the current RBTC Directors and 
Campus Directors present at this seminar. We 
believe this conference will assist in promoting 
church planting throughout the nation of India. 

Congratulations, Wayne! Wayne Li 

has been assisting GCIM with FLP translation 
work and class interpretation for over two 
years. He is also the “voice” for our voiceovers 
within the RHEMA Chinese Online program.  
A member of Living Water Church pastored by 
Adrian and Irene Weening in the Toronto, ONT 
Canada area, God sent Wayne to us in answer 
to prayer and at just the right time. We have 
been grateful to have him be a part of the 
GCIM team. In May, Wayne completed his two 
years at RBTC USA and Connie was able to fly 
back for his graduation.  
We are very proud of 
Wayne and thankful 
for his commitment to 
RHEMA’s mandate to  
“Go teach My people  
faith!” 

While in Greece and 
Albania, we also had 
the opportunity to 
teach several cours-
es at RBTC Athens, 
RBTC Thessaloniki 
and RBTC Albania. 

We want to thank Rev. Spyros Voulgaris (the 
Director of RHEMA Greece and Albania) for 
planning and hosting this meeting. It was a life 
changing conference for all who attended. 

In March, Connie and I traveled to Coimba-
tore, India to speak at another pastor’s con-
ference and to participate in the graduation 
ceremony for RBTC Coimbatore. 

Over 300 pastors and their wives attended 
this two-day conference. The presence and 
the anointing of the Holy Spirit was present  
in all of the meetings. We want to thank Rev. 
Joy Mercy for her gracious hospitality and for 
planning and hosting such a productive  
pastor’s conference. 

While in India, 
Connie and I also 
participated in a 
church planting 
seminar hosted 
by RHEMA  
Nagpur. It was a 
great opportunity 

GCIM’s Ministry Vision Expands 

In a previous newsletter, we mentioned we 
were expanding our ministry vision to include 
hosting and ministering at International  
Pastor’s Conferences. This past January,  
Pastor Mike Kalstrup (the pastor of Faith  
Fellowship Church, Oakland, Iowa) and I  
traveled to Tirana, Albania to take part in the 
first Albanian Pastor’s Conference. 

Over 17 couples, 
all pastors, 
attended this 
conference.  
Pastor Mike and 
I took turns 
teaching practical and spiritual issues that 
currently affect pastors and churches. We 
heard many testimonies from the attendees 
and host on how fruitful this conference was. 



Partner with GCIM 

Whether you want to  
make a one-time donation, 
become a monthly partner, 
or give a special gift  
toward our translation or 
online projects, here’s how 
you can give: 

1- If you would like to arrange a monthly auto-
deduct gift from your credit or check card,  
contact the RHEMA Ministerial Association 

Office at (918)258-1588 ext. 2349. 

2- You may send your contribution to:     
RHEMA Bible Church,  P.O. Box 50126 

Tulsa, OK 74150-0126  
NOTE: If you choose to send your donation to 

RHEMA Bible Church (making your check out to 
RBC), please be sure to write “Gary Crowl” on 

the memo line of your check.   

3- If you still prefer sending an offering by mail 
directly to GCIM, please make your check  

payable to GCIM and send to:  
Gary Crowl International, P.O. Box 1648 

Broken Arrow, OK 74013 

 To communicate with us personally, please 
direct all written correspondence to our 

State-side office in Oklahoma:  
 

GCIM - P.O. Box 1648 
Broken Arrow , OK  74013 

You may also e-mail us at: 
office@gcinternational.org  

Or call our State-side office at  
(918)254-7160 

www.gciministries.org 

Amos Wong Ministries International 
In July 2016, Rev. Amos  
and Doris Wong assumed 
the Directorship of RHEMA  
China and Hong Kong.  
While that position brought 
with it some new responsi-
bilities, they have been 
traveling in and out of China since 1999. Both 
Rev. Amos and Doris have a great heart  
to impact Chinese-speaking people globally.  

This passion has 
guided their life  
and ministry for the 
past 19 years.  

Rev. Amos and Doris 
have pioneered two 
churches in Singa-

pore and recently assumed a Chinese-speaking 
church in Richmond, BC Canada. From there, 
they continue to direct the operations of RHEMA 
China in addition to traveling internationally to 
inspire and equip Chinese-speaking people to 
become passionate about God’s Word and the 
work of the Holy Spirit. 

Current ministry goals: 

 

»» Establishing a net-
work of churches and 
ministries in China. 

 

»» Providing resources 
and personal communication with pastors in 
China. 

 

»» Promoting an expanding church-planting 
movement in China. 

 

»» Creating a Chinese ministry team that will 
help facilitate these ministry goals in China. 

 

»» Developing resources that will help  
Chinese-speaking people globally. 

We highly recommend 
Rev. Amos and Doris 
Wong and the ministry 
that God has called them 
to do. We encourage any 
of our friends and part-
ners to consider sup-
porting AWMI on a 
monthly basis. You can 
donate to them by going 
to: www.amoswong.org 
or www.rhema.org/alumni/wong. 

Rev. Amos and Doris are also open to travel-
ing to churches within the US and abroad to 
speak and to minister. They have a wealth of 
ministry experience and are also willing to 
share about what is taking place in China. You 
can contact them for more information at 
amosamos67@gmail.com.  

 

 

 

Continue to pray for Gary and Connie and the 
opportunities they have to speak into the lives 
of ministers and pastors internationally. 

Pray for Amos and Doris Wong concerning 
open doors for ministry, wisdom in planning, 
additional staff, and all the necessary finances 
to accomplish God’s plan for their lives.  

Pray for Wayne as he continues to help us with 
our various translation projects and prays out 
his next steps in God’s plan. 


